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20/07/2019  19:31:052019/3147/P OBJ Sanya Polescuk 

for Belsize Society

The contemporary response to the new extensions is welcome. Unfortunately the height of the side extension 

is excessive and competes with the volume of the main building. Given the location of the building on the bend 

of the road, it is fully visible from the public highway and it appears overbearing. As regards the rear extension, 

its orientation, turning firmly away from the existing and original rear bay extension results in splitting the host 

building in two as if it was semi-detached. This is contrary to its original form as a single family dwelling and 

should be resisted.
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